

Priory Junior School

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk
Tel: 01480 226730
Fax: 01480 226731

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

9th September 2019

Dear Parents,

During this half term, we will be teaching hockey as part of our outdoor PE lessons. During the lessons, the children will be taught the correct way to hold a hockey stick, and how to pass and dribble a ball. They will practice the skills involved and take part in small group games to apply their learning.

The school would like to highlight that mouth and shin guards can be used for hockey in PE lessons - parents are welcome to provide these as part of a student's PE kit should they wish to.

Should you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Welch, Miss Burley and Miss Pannell









